Hello 55+ Games Members!

We hope everyone is enjoying their summer. It seems to be going by quickly, as always! Usually around this time, preparations for our Summer Games would be in full swing. We know the Island has started to reopen and gathering limits have increased, but we were left without a host community early in the year. The board attempted to secure another host but, with it being such short notice, was unsuccessful. Therefore, unfortunately due to these circumstances outside of our control, we have, once again, needed to cancel our Summer Games event, which would have run in September 2021.

We will now be turning our attention to our annual general meeting, which is scheduled for September. Keep an eye out for more info on this! As well, watch for more on the 2022 Winter Games being hosted by the Town of Cornwall in February 2022! These games will offer something for everyone 55 and older – from cards and crokinole to hockey and pickleball!

We are so excited to welcome all 55+ Games participants back as well as welcome new members! We look forward to being able to offer a full Winter Games experience in February 2022. In the meantime, stay active and enjoy the rest of your summer.

It would be great to see you at the AGM in September, and hopefully in February!

The 55+ Games Society Board of Directors

